
POST ELECTION REVIEW (PER) 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY AUDITOR 

 

Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Auditor will conduct a Post Election 

Review (PER) on Monday, November 19, 2018 beginning at 10:00 a.m., in the County 

Commissioner’s Boardroom, 2
nd

 Floor, County Courthouse, 100 North 5
th

 Avenue West, 

Duluth, MN.   

 

The Post Election Review (PER) will consist of a hand recount of votes for the offices of 

U.S. Senator (term expiring January 3, 2025), U.S. Senator (term expiring January 3, 

2021), and U.S. Representative from six precincts. The six precincts will be randomly 

selected by the County Canvassing Board at the General Election Canvass meeting held 

on November 16, 2018.      

 

DONALD DICKLICH, COUNTY AUDITOR 

By: Phil Chapman, Deputy Auditor / Elections Supervisor 

 

 


